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Smoke/CO Detector Inspection/Home Sales 

Hours of Inspection: 
Monday-Friday, 9:00 a.m.- 12:00 p.m.

 Fees - depends on number of occupancies (Single family home is normally $40)

 Request for inspection must be made through VIEWPOINT our Online Permit/Inspection Portal

 Certificates are valid for 60 days

 Inspections are performed by our Fire Prevention Division.  Delays may be encountered due to emergency

calls

 Certificates will NOT be issued for detectors that are over 10 years old, have been painted over, or are

covered with dust or grease.

o These must be replaced.

o This requirement does not apply to fire alarm systems, i.e. fire alarm panel monitored by

company.

 Hard-wired systems installed after 8/27/1997 must be tested in battery-backup mode.  Please know which

circuit breaker controls your system.

 If applicable, please have passcode to alarm system.  We will be unable to test your system without it.

 Building address must be permanently affixed to the building or in such a manner that it is visible from the

street.

For additional information please refer to the Home Sales link found on the Fire Department Home Page,

under Public Safety, or call the Fire Prevention Office at 781.320.1063.

https://www.townhall.westwood.ma.us/departments/fire/home-sales
https://westwoodma.viewpointcloud.com/



